17 October 2012

Andrew Walker

Advisor

Gas Industry Company Limited

PO Box 10 646

Wellington 6143

Dear Andrew,

RE: Consultation on exemption application and special allocations

Greymouth Gas New Zealand Limited (“Greymouth Gas") is pleased to make a submission on
the Consultation on exemption application and special allocations pertaining to the Gas
(Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008 (the “paper”) submitted by the Gas Industry Company
Limited to the industry on 15 October 2012.

Greymouth Gas comments on the questions put forth in the paper.

1. Do you agree that the new Kaimiro Mixing Station Delivery Point (KAI07602) should be
exempted as a direct connect gas gate?

Yes.

2. Do you support Gas Industry Co’s view that special allocations should be directed for
March 2011 to July 2011 final consumption periods only?

No comment.
3. Would you support Gas Industry Co granting an exemption to the allocation agent to
allow for the recalculation and republication of the annual UFG factor for the Tawa A

gas gate?

No Comment.

Yours sincerely,

hris Boxall
Commercial Manager

Greymouth Gas New Zealand Limited
Level 26, 151 Queen Street / PO Box 1394, Shortland Street
Auckland, New Zealand
Tel: (+649) 300 1105 Fax: (+648) 373 4228





